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CLUB DE GOLF

The President of the Ifach Golf Club
WELCOMES

the members of the Ifach Golf Club

and is pleased fo invite you all to the Club'’s 50th
Anniversary Dinner which will take place on
SATURDAY 22nd JUNE 2024 AT 08 PM. in the
DOS TOROS Restaurant of the Ifach Golf Club

Gonzalo Gonzdlez-Fierro Diaz

takes this opportunity to express to you all the
assurances of his highest consideration.

Confirmation is requested before 1 June



